

Ziggy's Coat

One day it was raining. Ziggy the **dog** was feeling cold. He wanted to make a **coat** to keep him warm. So he went to a **tailor** and said "Tailor, tailor, make me a coat." Tailor said, "Go away I have no time." Ziggy barked, "Bow, bow, bow the tailor is no good; he can't stitch a coat for a dog." Tailor said, "Shsss don't make noise I will make you a coat."

Rahim, the **ragpicker** liked the coat. He took it away and ran. Ziggy ran after him and said, "You are a beggar and a thief, you steal poor dog's coats." The boy got **angry** and returned the coat and went away. Ziggy told grandma to put the coat on him. Grandmother said, "I am busy, go away!" "Oh, oh," said Ziggy, "grandma is old and lazy she can't even help a little doggie." Grandmother said, "Shsssss keep quiet, come here I will put the coat on you."

Ziggy was happy and warm so he went to sleep

Q. 1) True or False

a) Ziggy was not a nice dog, he troubled everybody.

True **False**

b) Tailor did not stitch the coat.

True **False**

c) Grandma was busy.

True **False**

d) Ziggy called the tailor a thief.

True **False**

e) The ragpicker put the coat on Ziggy.

True **False**

Q2) Answer the questions given below:

a) Why did Ziggy want a coat?

***He was feeling hot** ***He was feeling cold**

b) Who is the ragpicker?

***Rahim** ***Grandmother**

c) How many people helped Ziggy?

***3**

***2**

d) What did Ziggy call the grandmother?

***Old and lazy**

***Helpful and nice**

e) Why did the ragpicker get angry?

***Ziggy called him a beggar and thief *Ziggy bit him**

Q 4) Give opposites of the following words you'll find in the story.

a) Sad -

b) Hot -

c) Hardworking -

d) Young -

e) Big -

f) Rich -

Q3) Drag and drop the names of characters from the story:



Ziggy

Grandmother

Tailor

Q 5) Now you are Ziggy. Tell us what happened on that rainy day.